
  

28th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Lent Service Led by Lower School  
  
Lower school (Year 1 and 2) will be leading the annual Lent service at St Michael’s Church in Melksham on 
Tuesday 18th March at 2:15pm. Parents are invited to join for this service and there is no requirement to 
prebook tickets.  
 
Please ensure you are seated in church by 2:10pm. If you have any little ones coming and they become 
fractious during the service, please take them out.  
 
We will be asking that children in Year 1 and 2 are collected from the church at 2:45pm on this day. If your 
child is at Acorns, please let us know and will organise transport back to school. 
 
If you would like to walk down with the children from school, we will be leaving at 1pm. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Lucy Gale 
Lower School Phase Leader 
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Nurture, Grow, Flourish. 
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